SHINT

ng Road, Huacao Town

7 October 2015

RE: YEAR 3 AND YEAR 4 SCIENCE EVENING

Dear Parents/Guardians

Last year we had a series of Science Workshops targeting different age ranges in the Primary School, which were
very popular with both parents and students, and we are very pleased to continue offering this opportunity this
year. We would like to begin this year’s Science Programme by inviting students and parents from Year 3 and 4 to
join us for an evening this term.

The workshop will be held in Stage One on Tuesday 13 October, from 4.30pm until 5.30pm. This will be a hands-on
challenge for you to complete with your child/children offering you the chance to use all your scientific skills. All
children attending must to be accompanied by an adult and if you are attending it would be beneficial if you wore
clothes that are comfortable and can be easily washed as Science can be messy!

As we may need to tailor the activities and location based on numbers attending, please you could indicate your
interest by returning the slip below to your class teacher if you are planning to attend. The latest date for your
reply is Monday 12 October. Please inform your child’s class teacher if your attendance will impact on end of day
procedures or buses.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us via email at either n-pitchley@bisspuxi.com or m-
husdpith@bisspuxi.com. We look forward to hearing from you and hope to see you for an evening of fun and
learning.

Best wishes,

Natalie Pitchley and Michael Hudspith
Science Curriculum Leaders

REPLY SLIP: YEAR 3 AND YEAR 4 SCIENCE EVENING

Child’s Name:

Child’s class:

Number of people attending:




